
 

 

DEAR GUESTS! 

 

There are patients in the hospital who can be very susceptible 

to infections and often become seriously ill if infected. 

 

Due to COVID-19, it has been decided that ALL in-patient 

wards will be closed to guests around the clock, except in 

exceptional cases. This also applies to the emergency ward 

at Landspítali in Fossvogur. 

 

Please contact the relevant ward, or the Landspítali call 

center at 543-1000, if special exemptions are needed. 

 

By doing this, we want to protect patients from infection. 

You are welcome to call and get information about your 

relative or talk to him on the telephone. 

 

The staff of Landspítali 


